FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000/ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION REGULATIONS 2004 
· LGBT homelessness
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
 

1. A) Does your council routinely ask your homeless service users about their sexuality as part of monitoring? 
Answer:
Yes
1. B) Does your council routinely ask your homeless service users about their gender identity as part of monitoring? 
Yes
 

2. A) Does your council require ‘proof’ to show that people have been asked to leave home by their family members? 
The excluder would be contacted and asked the question.

2. B) Would you contact the family members of LGBT people who have been asked to leave their homes, for further proof? 

As 2 above

3. Have your housing officers received specialist LGBT homelessness training? 

All council employees have Mandatory Equality Training and LGBT is an element of that.
4. Does your council offer an emergency homeless shelter/service for LGBT people? 

Yes
 

4. How much money did your council spend on LGBT related merchandise for Pride events, or LGBT diversity celebrations, in the financial year 2019-2020 (e.g. Rainbow flags for Pride 2019)? 

The Council support with a financial contribution of 7k, then in kind support i.e. large silk festival flags multi coloured, Cable tracking/ramps, Radio’, tables and chairs etc.

We also support with marketing and social media.  The Council’s Festivals & Events team support in the planning and on the day of the event at Victoria Park (which also is a free let for the use of the event).

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 
Information Governance & Risk Team

Leicester City Council

Legal Services

4th Floor, City Hall 
115 Charles Street

Leicester LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

